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INFORMATION BULLETIN NO. 24-02 
 

DATE:  January 12, 2024 
 

TO:   Consultant Engineering Firms  
ADOT Project Managers 

  Resident Engineers 
  
FROM:  Korina Lopez 

Group Manager 
Engineering Consultants Section 

 

SUBJECT: Consultant Debrief Process 
 
 

          
Effective February 1, 2024, the Engineering Consultants Section will no longer consolidate, provide 
and/or maintain the selection panel’s written comments.  
 
After selection notification, Prime Consultants which submitted SOQs for a specific contract will 
continue to access eCMS for the selection panel’s average scores for each section of the evaluation 
criteria, both for their firm and those of the winning firm. 
 
Firms on the current on-call contracts who submit Statements of Interest for a specific project will 
receive their firm’s average scores and the winning firm’s average scores via email after selection 
notification.   
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